
Dear Jaindl Families,  
 
On Monday, November 11, 2019 at 9:30am, Jaindl students and staff 
will present a program to honor the veterans and those men and 
women who are currently serving our country who are family 
members of our Jaindl students and staff. 
 
If your special veteran, serviceman, or servicewoman cannot attend, 
we would still like to send them a card to show our appreciation for all they have done 
for us and for our country. Please send us their address below. 
 
We would like to know how many people would be attending. Please fill out the form at 
the bottom of this paper and return it to your child’s teacher by Thursday, October 
31st. If you are able to include a photo, please send it along with this form. It will be 
returned to you. See instructions below to send a picture electronically. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact: 

Judy Kelly  kellyj@parklandsd.org    extension 28205 
Karen Brokate brokatek@parklandsd.org  extension 28210 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Student Name__________________ Student’s Teacher______________ 
 
Name(s) of Veteran/Servicemen/Servicewomen that will be attending, their branch of 
service and relationship to the Jaindl student or staff. Use the back of this page if more 
room is needed. 
________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) and address(es) of Veteran/Servicemen/Servicewomen that cannot attend, but 
would appreciate a card sent to them. Use the back of this page if more room is needed. 
________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

Please include the name of the Veteran/Servicemen/Servicewomen whose photo is 
enclosed below, and the relationship to the student. Photos can also be sent 
electronically to brokatek@parklandsd.org. All photos that have been sent in previous 
years will be included in the program and do not need to be resent. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
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